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Dear Ms Quigley, B
Re: Fitzrovia Playground/Whitfield Street

Further to your letter dated 23rd March and our telephone conversation | attach further
details concerning the proposed single storey lightweight extension to the existing
nursery building. Details were included in the Design & Access Statement that
accompanied the application concerning the protection of the existing trees on the site
and that the foundations proposed wouid not damage the roots of the adjacent Plane
tree.

This had cleariy not baen noticed prior to the issue of the invalid notice, which is
frustrating. Notwithstanding the above | would hope with the further particulars attached
and the comments from the structural engineers, you will consider you can now validate
the application.

Youlrs faithfully

/

hen Architects
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